
Octo be r 2 3 , 1 9 8 7 

The Very Rev. ~r. Paren Avedikian, Pastor 
St. John Armenian Church 
22001 ~orthwestern Highway 
~outhfield, Michigan 48075 

De a r F r • P a r en : 

Thank you for your letter of October 9, regarding the 
arrangements you have made for worship services at Ann 
Arbor on a once a month basis. 

We appreciate your thoughtfulness in keeping us 
apprised of developments. Your efforts to establish a 
c~unity life and meet the spiritual requirements of the 
people living in and around Ann Arbor are most crnnmendable. 

May the Lord bless and guirle you and the members of 
your p~rish council. 

Prayerfully, 

A r c h b i s hop To r k om l\1a no o g i an 
Primate 


